
Uptown Planners Board Election - Candidate Endorsements

Dear Uptown Community Members,

As advocates for abundant and affordable housing, safe and efficient mobility, and
creating public spaces where both individuals and businesses can thrive, we envision a
vibrant, inclusive, and resilient Uptown. In light of the upcoming Uptown Planners
Community Planning Group board election in March, we are endorsing the following
candidates who we believe best represent and share these values.

Benny Cartwright

Dylan Brynn

Jim Scott

Laura Kuffner

Zach Thompson

Join us in supporting these candidates to make a significant impact on our community's
future. For more details on how to get involved, please visit our website or reach out to
us at contact@vibrantuptown.org.
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